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HOUSE SPORT CHALLENGE UPDATE

It has been encouraging to see many of our students and their families participating in the recent
House Sport Challenge.

Results from the Challenge are being tallied and the final House point score and Junior School
Class Challenge results will be published in the next edition of The Way.

Which house will be the overall House Sport Challenge Champion?

Mr Michael Fox and Mrs Sharon Evans
Sport Coordinators
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